
On Saturday, the
Class of 2028
held a car wash
fundraiser. The
class is very
thankful for all of
the community
support, which
included a police
car and a school bus! That evening, the Junior Prom
was held at The Falls in Hudson. About 60 students
attended, the prom court was revealed, and plenty of
dancing took place! This week, the 10th graders took a
field test in Global II. The Varsity Baseball team got
the #4 seed and earned a home game in the
quarterfinal of the Section 2, Class D baseball
tournament. They play #5 Mekeel Christian on Friday
(5/19) at 4:30. The Varsity Softball team got the #3
seed and earned a spot in the semifinal of the Section
2, Class D softball tournament. They play #2 Argyle on
Tuesday (5/23) at 5:00. The game will be played at
Moreau Recreational Park, Lenox Blvd, Fort Edward,
NY. AP English Language and Composition students,
having completed the AP exam in early May, are
spending the remainder of the year researching a
topic of personal interest and societal impact,
culminating in a multimedia final presentation. The
presentation is modeled after that “What Would Make
You Care about Aleppo?” campaign produced by CNN
in 2016, but the students are using their self-selected
topics to inform and move the audience. Student
artwork, inspired by the Mykee Fowlin assembly, is on
display at the Palatine Nature Trail for the community
to view.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
May 21-22: Senior Trip

May 26: Six Flags Band trip

May 29: Memorial Day
May 31 & June 5: NYS Science Assessment,
Grade 8
June 1: US History Regents Exam

June 13: Last day of classes for grades 7-12

June 14-22: Regents Exams

ATTENDANCE
One of our goals is to improve our
attendance. All members of the
school community (students,
families, faculty and staff) are
partners in this endeavor. We want
all of our students here, every day. 

Attendance 5/10-17
Grade 7: 95.3% 
Grade 8: 95.0% 
Grade 9: 83.3% 
Grade 10: 93.6%
Grade 11: 91%
Grade 12: 92.8%
Total: 92.3 %

Student artwork in response to the Mykee Fowlin assembly.

PTSA
PTSA is looking for a president! If interested
in learning more, email
germantownptsa@gmail.com or reach out on
www.facebook.com/GCSPTSA


